PAC/Submission 257

From: wendy eastley

To: PAC

Subject: RE: Have your say on the Stadium
Date: Friday, 16 December 2022 11:44:13 PM

Please put the money to finance better healthcare for Tasmanians and also finance more homes for
the homeless and financially strapped peoples of tassie we do not need a stadium for AFL our
population is too small and getting a better lifestyle for ordinary Tasmanians is far more important
mr rockliffe.
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From: Rebecca White, Tasmanian Labor Leader
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Inquiry starts into $750 million stadium.

Dear Wendy

You may have heard that Parliament’s powerful Public Accounts Committee has
commenced an inquiry into the Liberal government’s plan to build a $750 million stadium
at Macquarie Point.

Like you, we oppose taxpayer funds being used to construct another stadium in Hobart
when there are so many other priority issues facing our state.

Now is your chance to have your views heard by making a submission to the parliamentary
committee.

You can email your submission to pac@parliament.tas.gov.au by no later than Friday the

10 of February 2023. Please note, all submissions will be made publicly available on the
Parliament website.

If you’re wondering what to write you can use this template as a guide. You may like to add
your own personal or community story of where you think $750 million could be put to



better use.

Make sure you take this opportunity to let the Parliament know what you think about the
proposed $750 million stadium at Macquarie Point.

Kind regards

Rebecca White MP
Tasmanian Labor Leader

P.S. If you haven't already signed our petition calling on the Government to get its priorities
right here.
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